From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 08 March 2022 07:51:57

Good morning
Have the new plans really changed at all? Not in any significant way it seems.

The main issues that needed redress were the closeness of the proposed road to the
Stonehenge Site and the increased carbon omissions.

Carbon omissions should be reduced, not increased.
Stonehenge is iconic and a national treasure that should be preserved for all future
generations. It should not be put at risk. Why has a new route for the road not been chosen

that would be less damaging than the original route?

Please reconsider your plans, you will fail again to get them passed if significant
alterations aren’t made.

Yours sincerely

Paula Harvey





